Adair, Jonathan

From:

Adair, Jonathan

Sent:

24 January 2012 <u>09:03</u>

0 Ian Sutherland (BOARD MEMBER); 'cecil.worthington 'john.doherty

Cc:

'brian.barry( Russell, George

Subject:

REMINDER: Hyponatraemia Wall chart

importance:

Dear Colleague

This is just a gentle reminder further to email below.

Could you please reply by cop today, stating whether or not your Trust would need any additional copies.

Many Thanks ...

.( ₁athan

From: Adair, Jonathan

Sent: 19 January 2012 12:36

0 Ian Sutherland (BOARD MEMBER); 'brian.barry

To: 'cecil.worthington 'john.doherty

'Paul Morgan'

Cc: Russell, George

Subject: Hyponatraemia Wall chart

Importance: High

## Dear Colleague

In 2010 the Department of Health Social Services and Public Safety issued a Hypoatraemia Wall Chart for children.

In the latter part of 2011, there was a request for further copies of the chart to be made available. An mail was forwarded to each of the HSCTs, asking if they wished to have additional copies of the rypoatraemia Wall Chart for children made available.

As it is necessary to go to the printers to have another run of the wall chart printed, I feel that it is necessary to ascertain if more than one Trust requires copies.

Could you please reply by the 24th January, stating whether your Trust would need additional copies.

I would be most grateful if you could forward this email to any other relevant departments within your Trust.

Thank you for your help.

George

George M Russell

Standards, Guidelines and Quality Branch

Room C3.21

Castle Buildings
Stormont Estat
Belfast

BT4